
SUPERVISOR

GENERAL CONSTRUCTION

PERSONNEL SECTION

'Mr. L. L. Mitchell
Business Manager
IBEW Local Union 1245
Box 4790
Walnut Creek, California 94596

Attached is a letter from Mr. Timothy M. Daniels, Helper in
Gas Construction Department, who is requesting a transfer to the
Eureka area for the reasons and under the conditions which are
stated in the letter.

This matter has been discussed with Mr. R. A. Storrs of your office
and the transfer has been arranged. If you concur, please sign and
return one copy of this letter.

Sincerely,
-/"g?
~o~

'The Union agrees that the above transfer may be made unker Section 301.16
of the Agreement.

Dat e 0 Ct 0 b e r 7, 19 71

LOCAL UNION 1245
INTERNATIONAL BROTHERHOOD OF
ELECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL-CIO

.c;;I'or/I "l:'eJ.-. ~
L. L. MitchellBusiness. Manager
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September 24, 1971
Napa, Calif.

Mr. Joe Pirtz
77 Beale St.,
San FE&ncisco, Calif.

Jack Lehman, who has indioated that he can use :me in the Eureka area
but will not transfer me as I would be on per diem and I have only

I do not expect per diem if I am allowed a transfer to Eureka.
It will be necessary for me to resign in order to attend


